

Rector-Commandant Brigadier General Prof. RNDr. Zuzana Kročová, Ph.D.

Brno, 20 December 2022

Dear Colonel!

At first, I express my highest appreciation of the hard work you have done for the international community of military education institutions in Europe. Your devotion to the issue of common military education of your officers is immense. I have supported the international aspect in military education and training since the first moment in rector office.

I took the opportunity of hosting EUMACS 2022 event as a chance to present a new idea in the complex world of internationalisation that is based on finding common language, both figuratively and literally. I am glad that the topic for one of the syndicates was foreign language.

Colonel, in my opinion, the topic deserves more attention and more time than just one day and fifteen minutes of presentation. Therefore, I propose you, as the chairman of Implementation Group, to think of and discuss establishing a new Line of Development focused on language education and training at EMILYO member institutions. At the same time, I suggest Colonel Vladan Holcner, whom you know very well, to become the first chairman of the new language Line of Development.

Yours sincerely

Colonel Assoc. Prof. Harald GELL, PhD, MSc, MSD, MBA

Chairman of the EU Millitary Erasmus Implementation Group

Kiowove'